
Royal Wootton Bassett & Cricklade Area Board – Wednesday 28 November 2012  

Chairman’s Announcement 

Community-Led Planning 

 

In February 2011, the Royal Wootton Bassett & Cricklade Area Board took the decision to 

allocate the sum of £15,200 to support applications for Community-Led Planning. This 

decision was followed by a succession of applications from Parish Councils and Community-

Led Planning Steering Groups. 

Further to this decision, there was no commitment from the Area Board to provide additional 

or ongoing funding support to the Community-Led Planning process. 

At this stage, approaches have been made to the Area Board from some groups seeking 

additional financial support in order to complete their Community-Led Plans.  

In order to ensure that all groups have an equal opportunity, the Area Board invites any 

groups in need of additional financial support to submit an application. Any applications 

received will be considered by the Area Board at its meeting on Wednesday 23 January 

2012. Please note that any such funding is not applicable to groups allied to the 

Neighbourhood Planning process. 

For further information or an application form, please contact Penny Bell, Royal Wootton 

Bassett & Cricklade Community Area Manger, on 01249 706613 or 

penny.bell@wiltshire.gov.uk  

 


